
LAN-OAK PARK DISTRICT 

NOTICE OF AVAILABILITY OF ANNUAL AUDIT 

Notice is hereby given that the annual certified audit of the Lan-Oak Park District, Cook County, Illinois, 

for the fiscal year beginning May 1, 2021 and ending April 30, 2022 is available for public inspection.   

The audit was conducted by Lauterbach & Amen, LLP. Inspection may be made at the administrative 

office of the Park District, 2550 178th Street, Lansing, Illinois 60438, from 9:30 a.m. until 5:00 p.m., 

Monday through Friday. 

S/ Beverly Meekins___ 

    Treasurer, Lan-Oak Park District  


